
                            521 PROJECT UPDATE APRIL 10, 2018 

 

The Steering Committee and Building Committee Met on April 10 in the St Jude 
Campus Library 

 

We reviewed and updated 521 Site Plans and Church Schematic Drawings 

We plan to interview and hire an architect to review and update these plans and 
then develop Color Drawings 

Once we do this, we plan to present these Color Drawings at a Town Hall meeting, 
and then will have them on display in the back of our churches 

Once we have a Town Hall meeting, we will present our plans to the Diocese 
BRAC for approval to move on to our next phase for the 521 Project Design 
Development 
 

 

We plan to develop a Fundraising strategy soon and coordinate this with the 
Charleston Diocese Bicentennial Capital Campaign 

 

We are considering a Public Relations person to help assist with our building 
project 

 

We plan to present the details of our meeting to the Parish Council on April 24, 
2018 for further input. 

Your input is always welcome at any time during this project 

 

Mark Crabbe             mmcrabbe@yahoo.com  803 840-1359 

Andrew Williams      wiscan62@sc.rr.com        803 968-9181 
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